
 

 

 

23 June 2023 

Dear parents and guardians  

ISI reinspection  

Following our visit from ISI inspectors in January and subsequent report in March, a progress 
monitoring inspection by ISI took place on 9 June.  The report of this inspection is now available on 
the school’s website. 

I am pleased to let you know that this report confirms that the school is fully compliant with the 
Education (independent School Standards) Regulations 2014 and the National Minimum Standards 
for Boarding 2022. 

Staff and governors remain committed to providing the highest standards of education and pastoral 
care at Woldingham.  Thank you as ever for all of your ongoing support of the school.    

With very best wishes 

 

Dr James Whitehead  
Head 

https://www.woldinghamschool.co.uk/assets/filemanager/documents/reviews-and-media/Woldingham%20School%20Reinspection%20Report%20June%202023.pdf

